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To Whom It May Concern 

 

As the manager of the Point Peron Camp School located at the end of the Peron 

Peninsula in Rockingham, I had the fortune of working with Mike McGurk and the 

Neo Infrastructure Company in June 2013. We have been having severe erosion on 

our Northern beach and fence line. Neo Infrastructure won the tender to put a groin in 

contracted to the City of Rockingham. The groin was part of a solution to stabilising 

the coastline overseen by the WA Education Dept, the City of Rockingham and Dept 

of Environmental and Conservation. 

 

As part of this process, we required a seawall of Elcorock sandbags to be built along 

our fence line as temporary protection for the next 12 months while the coastline 

readjusted to the groin. Mike and his team came up with a design for the wall, which 

matched a similar design developed, by MP Rogers and Associates to solve the 

problem, and at short notice were able to lay the wall within a very tight timeframe. 

That solution as proven to be very successful and has with stood all the bad weather 

that we have had over the past 4 months. Only time will tell if the solution will be 

satisfactory over the long term. 

 

I found the Neo team to be an easy team to work with. They were very professional, 

very competent, and ensured the site was cleaned up and vacated in a timely manner. 

While they were on site, we suffered a large storm that caused further damage to the 

area, but Mike and his crew were very happy to help us with preparatory work to 

minimise the damage we received. 

 

I would highly recommend them as a very professional, competent contractor who 

produces high quality work. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Roger Lewis 

Manager 
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